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• •Western Regional Integrated Health Authority

October 6, 2005

Mr. Barry Dyer
Department of Pathology
Health Sciences Centre
SI. John',
Newfoundland
AlB 3V6

Dear Barry,

As per your request, please find enclosed the ERPR negative cases for the year 2002. I
have included list of patients, some of which I have kept slides for reasons outlined on
the sheet, i.e. obvious EP +, but I have included the report ifyQU need to review. I would
be able to send slides later if needed, bUI based on the history that I see, they do nol need
repeats. lfyoll detennine othernise, please let me know and [will forward ASAP.

Thanks,

Paul

- .~. . "..

Dr. Paul Neil. Director of Pathology and Laboratory MediciM:
P.O. Box 200S, Comer Brook. NL - A2H 617

Pbone: (i09) 637·5000, Extension 5310
[-mail: pndl@heahhwest.nf.ca
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